
To:  Joel Avrin, Faculty President 
From:   Kim Harris, Chair FAPSC 
Date:  February 19, 2020 
Re:  Motions to revise the Academic Policy concerning Baccalaureate  
  Degree Progression and Registration 
 
Appendices:   

Tracked Changes:  UNC Charlotte Academic Policy and Procedure:  
 Baccalaureate Degree Progression 

 
Tracked Changes:  UNC Charlotte Academic Policy and Procedure:  

 Registration 
 
Motion.  At our January 28, 2020 meeting, the Faculty Academic Policy and 
Standards Committee voted unanimously to recommend revisions to the UNC 
Charlotte Academic Policy concerning the Baccalaureate Degree Progression that 
are affected by changes in the schedule for summer sessions.  A version of the 
current policy with the tracked recommended changes is appended as a separate 
document. 
 
Justification.   

• The committee agreed that the recommended standard load for students 
in the summer session was reasonable. 

• The committee agreed that changes were necessary to clarify the 
distinction between the summer session and the fall and spring sessions. 

 
 
 
Motion.  At our January 28, 2020 meeting, the Faculty Academic Policy and 
Standards Committee voted unanimously to recommend revisions to the UNC 
Charlotte Academic Policy concerning Registration that are affected by changes in 
the schedule for summer sessions with one minor change in the language.  A 
version of the current policy with the tracked recommended changes is appended 
as a separate document. 
 



 
Justification.   

• Under “DROP/ADD PERIOD,” the committee recommended changing the 
word “sessions” to “terms” when referring to the first and second five-
week summer terms. This language is consistent with that used throughout 
the policy. 

• The committee agreed that the changes are appropriate due to the changes 
in the summer schedule. 

 


